
































































































Chelsey Scanland 
645 Connecticut St. 
Lawrence, KS 66044 
January 31, 2012 

Diane Stoddard 
Assistant City Manager 
City of Lawrence 
6 East 6th St. 
Lawrence, KS 66044 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Regrettably, I am unable to attend the meeting Wednesday and I am writing to express 
my concern about recent discussion concerning the creation of a multimodal 
transportation hub to be located at the Amtrak train station. I understand that the decision 
is being considered to enable passengers on the “T” a climate controlled facility with 
access to restrooms. 

However, I do not believe that this cannot be accomplished at the current staging area at 
9th and New Hampshire. Consider:  If there is going to be a new development at this 
intersection, the city could request the developer set aside an interior space for the city to 
use for this purpose. If the developer is allowed to build a hotel/apartment building at this 
location, those people may want to catch the bus directly outside instead of going to the 
train station. Perhaps the city could, instead of giving away its public parking spaces, 
encourage these residents to take the bus. If I was taking a bus downtown, I would want 
the bus to go downtown, not four or five blocks from it.  

I have lived at the corner of 7th and Connecticut for seven years. Easterly traffic between 
downtown and Connecticut on 7th is already heavy. Adding additional westerly traffic on 
7th would increase air and noise pollution, not to mention making it more difficult for 
residents and clients of businesses located on the 600 blocks of New York, Connecticut, 
and Rhode Island streets to cross 7th. I can only imagine the difficulty it would create for 
pedestrians to cross 7th. Perhaps the speed limit on 7th could be reduced to 20 MPH and 
enforced. 

Although zoning for this area is mixed, it is still residential. Would you feel safe letting 
your school-aged children cross 7th to walk to school? How would you feel if buses were 
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going by your house every fifteen minutes, all day long? If you could not sit on your 
porch, and due to noise, have a conversation in a normal tone of voice? Would the 
commuters park on the surrounding streets when the small parking lot is full? Who will 
pick up the litter left behind by the additional people walking by?  

I suppose that having public restrooms located so close to the homeless encampment 
would considerably reduce the risk of me encountering someone defecating in my alley 
in broad daylight, again. 

Sincerely, 

Chelsey Scanland 
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Bobbie Walthall

From: marklkaplan@gmail.com on behalf of Mark Kaplan [mkaplan@earthlink.net]
Sent: Sunday, February 05, 2012 3:44 PM
To: Diane Stoddard
Subject: Lawrence Santa Fe Station Preservation Project / February 1st, 2012 Questionnaire

Dear Diane -- 
 
     I got a copy of this flyer that was available at the Santa Fe Depot last week, and I wanted to e-mail in my 
responses. Thanks for seeking feedback on the bus hub proposal. It's a great way to govern. 
 
 
Mark Kaplan 
 
------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Public Open House 
Lawrence Santa Fe Station Preservation Project 

KDOT -23 RF-0026-01 Preservation Project 
February 1, 2012 

 
The City of Lawrence would like your input on the possibility of relocating City transit offices and the 
downtown transit hub to the Santa Fe Station (AmtraklBNSF depot) located at 413 E. 7th Street. 
 
Also, the City and the architects hired by KDOT to prepare Construction Documents for complete rehabilitation 
of the Santa Fe Station building would like to get feedback prior to beginning work on the documents. 
 
Please provide your responses to the following questions: 
 
 
1. Do you support use of the Santa Fe Station building as the Lawrence Transit Administrative office? 
(Amtrak and BNSF would continue to use the building for their current purposes.)  
 
It may be a great idea for the city to purchase and restore the Santa Fe Depot, and use it immediately for spill-
over office space, for Buford Watson's city hall structure at 6th and Massachusetts, which was outmoded and 
obsolete the day it opened, as many of us warned. Use as an administrative center for the 'T' could be fine, 
although they might want to be located in any new bus hub -- and I do NOT support this site for such a facility.
 
2. If you do not support location of the Lawrence Transit Administrative office at the Santa Fe Station, 
where would you recommend locating it? 
 
Again, Transit administrative offices would be a good use for the old Santa Fe Depot, if the city were to 
purchase and restore it. Other city offices might be located there as well. 
 
3. Do you support use of the Santa Fe Station site as the location of the downtown bus transit transfer 
hub?  
 
I'm particularly opposed to the use of the Santa Fe Depot site as a transit bus hub for Lawrence and Douglas 
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County. Such a facility should be IN the central business district -- and NOT a residential neighborhood that is 
already delicately balanced around adjacent commercial and industrial zoning and land uses. There are and will 
be no services adjacent to such a hub at the Santa Fe Depot, and it"s a disservice to its clientele to further 
examine 'dumping' them in the old East Bottoms, while inundating this quiet neighborhood with many dozens 
of buses every day. Such a move to build a transit hub at 7th and New York, without mitigation of any kind for 
the surrounding residential neighborhood, would undo decades of progress made by residents and advocates for 
Old East Lawrence to protect and develop the district. I will join residents of East Lawrence who are already 
organizing to prepare a legal defense of our neighborhood, should this unwise and impractical transit hub 
proposal move forward. 
 
4. If you do not support location of the downtown bus transit transfer hub at the Santa Fe Station site, 
where would you recommend locating it? 
 
The City of Lawrence should build a publicly-owned structure, as it has on the west side of the 900-block of 
New Hampshire, upon one of the remaining city-owned surface parking lots along Vermont and New 
Hampshire, to house a bus pull-through, and small waiting room for passengers. Such a structure could be 3-4 
stories high, with one or two stories underground, and could contain the bus 'depot,' as well as automobile 
parking, and commercial and residential uses.  
 
5.Do you have any suggestions for the Construction Documents that will be prepared for complete 
restoration of the Santa Fe Station building? 
 
The Santa Fe Depot can and should be purchased by the City of Lawrence, restored, placed on the National 
Register of Historic Places -- and reused as either office space for the city or its agencies, or as a private office, 
dining and/or entertainment facility -- in addition to its intended function as a train station. This structure and its 
historical use is integral to the culture and heritage of Lawrence, Kansas, which is by definintion, a 'national' 
town -- as deceased Lawrence realator Glenn Kappleman said many times. This legacy should be celebrated and 
promoted by city goverance, and not sundered by further neglect of the depot structure, and foot-dragging, 
when it comes to purchasing it. 
 
 
Thanks again for collecting our views on these subjects. 
 
 
Mark Kaplan 
1029 Delaware, Lawrence 
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Bobbie Walthall

From: william winkler [billwink10@yahoo.com]
Sent: Friday, January 20, 2012 5:57 PM
To: Diane Stoddard
Subject: New Transit Hub

Mr. Stoddard, 
  
Put me down as being strongly in favor of making Amtrak Station the new transit hub.  It will help develop a 
new era of train/bus/taxi  public transport, and impress Amtrak with our interest in more passenger train 
service.  We are so far behind other countries.  I have used Amtrak  and taxi and Greyhound in recent years.  
Less so the bus because new schedule means a long walk to the bus from my east Lawrence neighborhood. 
  
Bill Winkler, Barker neighborhood. 
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Bobbie Walthall

From: Nora Murphy [nora7@sbcglobal.net]
Sent: Thursday, January 19, 2012 8:35 AM
To: Diane Stoddard
Subject: Sta Fe Station

Dear Ms. Stoddard, 
 
I may not be able to attend the Feb. 1st open house at the Sta Fe station, so I would like to 
register my support for the idea of making this a transit hub.  It is a brilliant idea, with 
so many positive attributes.  I personally cannot think of any down‐side to this proposal.   
 
Sincerely, 
Nora Murphy 
705 Mississippi Street 
 



Public Open House 

Lawrence Santa Fe Station Preservation Project 
KDOT-23 RF-0026-01 Preservation Project 

 
February 1, 2012 

 

The City of Lawrence would like your input on the possibility of relocating City transit offices 
and the downtown transit hub to the Santa Fe Station (Amtrak/BNSF depot) located at 413 E. 
7th Street. 

Also, the City and the architects hired by KDOT to prepare Construction Documents for 
complete rehabilitation of the Santa Fe Station building would like to get feedback prior to 
beginning work on the documents. 

Please provide your responses to the following questions: 

1 Do you support use of the Santa Fe Station building as the Lawrence Transit 
Administrative office? (Amtrak and BNSF would continue to use the building for 
their current purposes.) 

Yes 
X 

No 
 

2 If you do not support location of the Lawrence Transit Administrative office at the Santa 
Fe Station, where would you recommend locating it?   
 

3 Do you support use of the Santa Fe Station site as the location of the downtown 
bus transit transfer hub?  

Yes 
 

No 
X 

4 If you do not support use of the Santa Fe Station site as the location of the downtown bus 
transit transfer hub at the Santa Fe Station site, where would you recommend locating it? 
 

5 Do you have any suggestions for the Construction Documents that will be prepared for the 
complete restoration of the Santa Fe Station building? No 
 
 
 
 
 

6 Please provide any additional comments: I do not think the Santa Fe Station site is a good 
spot for a bus hub, as there is little space for expansion and it would cause horrible 
congestion on that section of New Jersey street.  
 

7 Name and Address (optional): Karen Cook; 831 Connecticut St. 
 

Public Open House 

Lawrence Santa Fe Station Preservation Project 
KDOT-23 RF-0026-01 Preservation Project 

 
February 1, 2012 
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Public Open House 

Lawrence Santa Fe Station Preservation Project 

KDOT-23 RF-0026-01 Preservation Project 


February 1 f 2012 


The City of Lawrence would like your input on the possibility of relocating City 
transit offices and the downtown transit hub to the Santa Fe Station 
(AmtraklBNSF depot) located at 413 E 7th Street. 

Also, the City and the architects hired by KDOT to prepare Construction 
Documents for complete rehabilitation of the Santa Fe Station building would like 
to get feedback prior to beginning work on the documents. 

Please provide your responses to the following questions: 

the Santa Fe Station site, where would you recommend locating it? 

" 

1 Do you support use of the Santa Fe Station building as the Yes No 
Lawrence Transit Administrative office? (Amtrak and BNSF 
would continue to use the build in for their current ur oses. 

2 If you do not support location of the Lawrence Transit Administrative 
office at the Santa Fe Station, where would you recommend locating it? 

3 Do you support use of the Santa Fe Station site as the I 
of the downtown bus transit transfer hub? I 

i 4 If you do not support location of the downtown bus transit transfer hub at 

Do you have any suggestions for the Construction Documents that will be 
prepared for complete restoration of the Santa Fe Station building? 

Please provide any additional comments on the reverse side of this page. 

Name cmd.Addres (0 tional):
dil J" 
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Bobbie Walthall

To: Diane Stoddard
Subject: RE: phone msg

 

From: Robert Nugent  
Sent: Tuesday, February 21, 2012 3:41 PM 
To: Diane Stoddard 
Subject: FW: phone msg 
 
Gary Knudsen 
248‐930‐3962 
 
Calling to give feedback about using depot for transit hub.   
 
 
Good idea. Some issues exist with the depot but it would be a good match with rail transportation. Greyhound should be 
there too. 
 
 
 
 
Robert A. Nugent, Transit Administrator 
Lawrence Transit System 
P.O. Box 708 
Lawrence, KS  66044 
Phone: (785) 832-3464 
Fax: (785) 832-3462 
www.lawrencetransit.org 
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